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You have come so far on your journey, and we couldn’t be more proud of the person  
you are becoming. We are so lucky to have you in our lives. Stay strong, empowered, kind,  

loving, thoughtful and caring. What’s next? All our love - Mom, Dad, and Siena

Alessa

Abigail

Darling girl, While there are days we wish you would stop growing, we could not be prouder 
of the growth you made this year. You have worked hard and learned a LOT. You have made 

friends and lost teeth (a LOT). You have been kind and you have been brave. 
We love you, a LOT. –Mama & Daddy XoXo
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Dear Thomas and Halina,
You have shown us what it is to be positively resilient.  

We could not be more proud of you both for what you have accomplished this year. 
Love, Mom Dad and baby Mila

Jack

Dear Jack,  Congratulations on graduating from Kindergarten! We are so proud of you. As you continue to grow 
and learn, think about how fortunate you are to have be taught by Ms. Mary Anne, Ms. Chantal, Ms. Nimisha, and 
Ms. Magda over the past 3 years. Always remember that they taught you to be kind, to share, and to listen to others.
We have loved watching you build friendships, work to become a strong reader, and take your love of math, science, 
and the solar system to new heights we didn’t realize were possible. Never stop going after your dreams or working 

hard on the things you love. We love you more than we can put into words.   Love Always, Mommy and Daddy

Thomas & Halina


